
Public Notice of Intent to Seek Waiver 
 

The Wisconsin Department of Public Instruction intends to seek a waiver to 
Section 1003(a) of the Elementary and Secondary Education Act (ESEA). 
 
The waiver request is to extend the deadline to use Federal Fiscal Year 2017 
1003(a) School Improvement funds from September 30, 2019, to September 
30, 2020 in order to make them available to schools identified for 
Comprehensive Support and Improvement, Targeted Support and 
Improvement, and Additional Targeted Support and Improvement. 
 
Comments or questions concerning the proposed waiver may be directed to 
Jonas Zuckerman, Title I Director, at jonas.zuckerman@dpi.wi.gov. 
Comments must be received on or before March 11, 2019. 
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